
Cricketers go on to play at
the senior club level and
beyond. Liston College has
strong links to Waitakere
Cricket and the Suburbs New
Lynn club. 

A  G U I D E  T O

C R I C K E T  P A T H W A Y  F R O M  Y E A R  7  T O  1 S T  X I  

Cricket Academy - 90mins
per week (timetabled
sessions)
Western Zone Competition 
Liston College team playing          
Tuesday evenings.
Sessions with guest external
coaches. 

Cricket Academy - 90mins per
week (timetabled sessions)
Junior teams involved in
Auckland wide competitions on
Saturday mornings.
Mid-week T20
Junior New Zealand Cricket
Knockout tournament
Sessions with guest external
coaches.

1st XI compete in Auckland A
Division.
2nd XI compete in Auckland
T20 competition.
Interschool 1st XI fixtures
Pre-season Academy with a
focus on core skills and
conditioning. 

Year 7-8 Year 9-10 Year 11-13 Beyond

OLD BOYS SENIOR INTERNATIONALS 

Ben Lister - New Zealand
Saumani Tiai - Samoa
Paul Vujnovich, John Vujnovich - Croatia


